
ELI
Eli has the best smile ever!  He
came to Nick's Place in August
of 2021 and stayed for over 8
months, and is approaching a
year in recovery! He started a
new job while living with us
and continues to be a valuable
employee. Eli is a talented
musician and plays the guitar
and bass. He loves to cook, and
has baked lots of goodies, yum!  
Eli continues to come back to
Nick's Place to support our
current residents. We miss you  
Eli but we will see you when
you celebrate ONE YEAR of
recovery on August 19th. 
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JAMES 
James has a heart of gold! He
arrived in August of 2021, and
will celebrate ONE YEAR in
recovery on July 22nd. He just
started a new job, and he is
committed to creating a career
for himself. He is very involved
with his family, especially his
daughter, and has another child
on the way! James is active in
his recovery service, and is
always one of the first guys to
offer help to others. James  has
made plans to move out to be
closer to family and spend
more time with his daughter.
We will miss you James! 

CHRIS 
Chris has a great sense of
humor! He arrived at Nick's
Place in September of 2021 and
stayed with us for over 8
months. Chris will be starting a
position in a new career
working with other young men
in long term recovery. Chris
enjoys going to concerts, is
active in his recovery, and
continues to show up for Our
Guys. Chris has a great
network of good friends  and
we can't wait to  help him
celebrate one year of recovery
on August 12th. Keep coming
back, we need you Chris!

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR NEWEST ALUMNI  

Graduation dinners are a great way for our guys
to start the next phase in their journey! 

Staff, residents, alumni and friends show up to share
dinner, cake, stories, and lot of laughter with our

graduates as we celebrate their time with us. These
moments are never really a farewell dinner as all of
our guys are part of the Nick's Place family forever.



PAINTBALL 

TOP GOLFBOWLING

FUN IN RECOVERY IS POSSIBLE!

FUN 

HIKING

Finding a good balance between recovery,
work, life, and fun is so important.

 Making connections and friendships in
early recovery is magic!

ANNUAL RECOVERY
CONVENTION



CONGRATULATIONS 
Small nonprofits like ours make a big
difference for the communities that
we serve. We are thrilled to have the
Catalogue for Philanthropy support

our work! Being part of the 2022-2023
class shows our critical impact. 

Welcome Jimmy!
 Jimmy Felts started at Nick's
Place as a Program Tech last
year. He loved working with
our guys so much, that he

became our full time Program
Coordinator in June. We are
so happy to have him as part

of our team!
YOU complete us! 

Our first Mini Golf Event and Fundraiser was a
huge success! We had 86 attendees and made
over $7,000 dollars! All donations benefit our

programs. We would like to thank our sponsors,
family and friends of Nick's Place, and everyone

who came out to support this event.  






You Can Help Save a Life



At Nick’s Place our sole purpose is to help those suffering
from substance use. 



As a valued partner in the ongoing process of recovery,

your donation will help us save more lives.



 For more information or to schedule a visit, Contact us at
info@nicksplace.org



Nick’s Place is a 501 (c)(3) non profit organization

All donations are fully tax-deductible.
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